
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
June 13, 2005 

RE:    Itronix Corporation 

FCC ID:  KBCIX600-IWL  
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 

   
1) FYI….While we realize the TX may be a previously approved device, please note that each 

application must stand on its own merit.  You can not simply be reference from the previously 
application.  However, please note that the information previously requested for 15.407 (item 6) 
was provided in the updated functional description.   

2) FYI….This application will only cover the WLAN configuration as noted in your response.  Other 
configurations will require new FCC ID’s. 

3) FYI….The users manual mentions that the internal radio(s) may have an individual FCC ID which 
is not applicable to the configuration certified.  While the FCC has never issued firm interpretation 
regarding these issues, they have discussed this verbally in certain TCB training sessions.  
Generally, they have commented that if the other FCC ID’s are not considered valid, they should 
be removed, marked out, or new labels placed over them.  This is especially true of the user is ever 
expected to be able to see these labels.  Simply stating the information provided in the manual is 
not considered sufficient (Radio Specific Safety-02.pdf). 

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


